
 

   

                            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
A great week here and some great initiatives coming up – see all updates below and click on 
the ‘Read more’ links for full details. 
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https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/poppy-making-for-remembrance-day
https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/poppy-making-for-remembrance-day
https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/lost-property
https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/lost-property


    

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/attendance-resources
https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/attendance-resources
https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/black-history-month-2025
https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/black-history-month-2025
https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/national-curry-week
https://www.ivanhoe.co.uk/news/national-curry-week


    

   

 
 

 

 

 
Ivanhoe Way Focus 
 
Throughout the year in form time, we look at practical ways that the ‘Ivanhoe Way’ can be applied to help 
students achieve and be happy learners. Next week we will be focussing on: 
 

 

 

 
 

 
PSHRE and Wider Personal Development 
 
Please find below information about next week’s topics for PSHRE.  If you have any queries regarding these, 
please contact our subject leader Claire Gee on c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk.  The curriculum resources for these all 
lessons are available for parents on request. 

 
 
What’s Coming Up  
  

Monday 20th October – Friday 24th October Half term break 

  
That’s all for this week.  Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Mrs Steere – Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

Look after your physical and mental health 

mailto:c.gee@ivanhoe.co.uk

